
Planning &
lnfrastructure

Mr Glen Handford
Great Lakes Council
PO BOX 450
FORSTER NSW 2428

14103004

Att: Mr Roger Busby

Dear Mr Handford

Great Lakes Local Environmental Plan 1996 - PP 2012 GLAKE 003 00

I refer to Council's letter requesting that the subject planning proposal, to rezone
approximalely 2 ha of land zoned 7 (a1) Environmental Protection to 5(a) Special Uses
Caravan Park to facilitate the dedication of approximately 60 ha of land to National
Park, not proceed.

I note that the proponent has advised Council that he no longer wishes to enter into the
associated voluntary planning agreement and consequently Council has resolved not to
proceed with the planning proposal.

I have therefore determined, as delegate of the Minister for Planning and lnfrastructure,
and in accordance with section 58(4) of the Act, that the planning proposal not proceed,

Should you have any enquiries about this matter, please contact Mr Brian Murphy of the
Department's Newcastle Office on (02) 4904 2712.

Yours sincerely

20 February 2014

David Rowland
General Manager
Hunter and Central Coast Region
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